
   
                                                                                                                                                                                                                      

 
 

St John’s CofE Primary School 

Clarence Road, Manchester, M13 0YE 

Tel: 0161 224 7752  admin@sjcfederation.co.uk 

 Head of School: A. Flint 

Executive Headteacher: G.F Elswood 

St Chrysostoms CofE Primary School 

Lincoln Grove, Chorlton on Medlock, Manchester, M13 0DX 

Tel: 0161 273 3621 Email: office@sjcfederation.co.uk 

Head of School: F Dean 

Executive Headteacher: G.F Elswood 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
It has been lovely to welcome our children back 
into school after the Easter break which I hope 
you have all enjoyed. 
 
Eid Mubarak 
 
Eid Mubarak to all 
our families who 
celebrated Eid last 
week. I hope it was 
a special and 
joyous time spent 
with family and 
friends.  
 
 
 Footballer Visit 

 
We are looking forward to 
welcoming Azeem Amir, an 
aspiring Paralympian who has 
played for the England and Great 
British blind football team, to 

school on Monday 22nd April. He will be 
working with KS2 pupils to raise awareness of 
disability in sport as well as offering coaching 
sessions.                             

 
SATs 
 
This time of year is 
important for all children. 
It is their last term in 
their current year group 
and we want every child 
to achieve their best.  
For Year 6, it is especially important as they will 
soon start their SATs. There will be a parent 
workshop for Year 6 pupils at 2:45pm on 
Thursday 18th April. 
 
Year 6 will take their assessments in formal 
conditions each morning between Monday 13th 
May and Thursday 16th May.  
 
A separate letter will be sent home this week 
about parent workshops regarding the SATs. 
Please support your child by completing any 
homework and reading regularly. If you have 

any questions about SATs, please speak to 
your child’s class teacher.  
 
 
Attendance 
March’s attendance 
was 94.1%.  
Our aim is 96%. 
Well done to class 
3B who had the 
best attendance in March at 97.8%. 
Overall attendance for the school year so far is 
93.1%. 
 
Attendance is very important and missing 
just a few days of school can have an 
impact on the progress pupil’s make. Please 
support school by sending your child in on a 
regular basis. 
 
 
Diary Dates 

 
Thank you 
Thank you for your continued support. We are 
very proud of every child as I am sure you am. 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Miss Flint      
Head of School             
 

 

 

Date Event 
Tuesday 16th and 
Wednesday 17th April 

Art Days 

Thursday 18th April 
 

Class Photographs 
  

Monday 22nd April  Footballer visit to 
school   

Wednesday 24th April Year 3 sports 
competition at St 
Chrysostom’s  

Wednesday 1st May Year 4 sports 
competition at St 
Chrysostom’s 
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